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Latest PPS News
Nursing Home Pilots Expand
Based on promising outcomes in patient care and satisfaction, two nursing homes – 
Centers Health Care and Providence Rest – will expand their BPHC pilots for another 
six-month period.

The pilots seek to reduce the rates of re-hospitalizations, transitions and unnecessary 
emergency room visits while ensuring that patients and their families are satisfied with 
their care.

Centers Health Care utilizes its referral management platform to coordinate  
post-discharge community-based care.  Providence Rest uses telehealth to assess 
patients during hours when a physician is not on site.

“We are encouraged by our results in the first six-month pilot periods and look forward 
to continuing to evaluate their progress and look at opportunities for enhancements,” 
says Dr. J. Robin Moon, Senior Director, System Integration.

Read full story.

Meet Our Newly Certified  
Prosci Change Management Leaders

Building a coordinated, patient-centered health care system often requires organizations 
to make changes that can affect their structure, processes, job roles, technology, etc.

Successful change rests on having a strategic approach that ensures that people 
and the organization are informed, prepared, and empowered to embrace and  
implement change.

This month, staff from 13 member organizations joined us for a three-day change 
management workshop by the company, Prosci, where they developed their own  
project plans and became Prosci Change Management certified.

Our congratulations to our new change leaders!

How is DSRIP an 
making impact?
We asked  
our members.
As we approach DSRIP’s fifth year, 
we asked our member organizations 
how working with BPHC has made 
an impact on how they care for 
community members. 

Look for their videotaped responses 
in our E-Bulletins. View our first 
interview below!

“�The success wasn’t just in 
the numbers.”

Meet Cipora Moskowitz, Director, 
Value-Based Programs and Partner 
Engagement, Centers Health Care. 

See what she says about the “real 
success” brought on through Centers 
Health Care’s work with BPHC. Click 
here for the video.

Request for Proposal:
Consultant for 
LGBTQ Persons  
of Color Storytelling 
Initiative
The NYC Department of Health and 
Mental Hygiene (NYC DOHMH) - 
Bureau of HIV/AIDS Prevention and 
Control is seeking to hire a consultant 
to coordinate the development and 
implementation of a Community 
Storytelling Initiative by and for 
LGBTQ persons of color.

The Request for Consultant (RFC) 
is being coordinated through  
Public Health Solutions. The RFC, 
which has additional information,  
is available in this link:

https://bit.ly/2SQjuGU 

The deadline for proposal submissions 
is Monday, March 25, 2 p.m. EST.

E-mail us your feedback: feedback@bronxphc.org
To report compliance issues please call the Compliance Helpline: 1-855-813-7351, 
or report online: www.bphc.ethicspoint.com.
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